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The REBUILT project is soon coming to an end, and we have mixed emotions about it!
While we are saddened by its conclusion, we are also filled with joy as we reflect on the
success of our final conference, where we showcased the achievements and outcomes of
the project. The day was truly remarkable, brimming with insights, inspiration, and a
shared dedication to constructing a sustainable future. It served as a platform for
collaboration, uniting passionate individuals committed to the cause. From discussions
on the urgency of addressing the climate crisis to deep dives into risk assessments and
firsthand accounts from businesses that have embraced green practices, each session
propelled us closer to positive change. The introduction of the REBUILT Online Campus
marked a significant milestone in enhancing education accessibility. Presentations on
best practices, low-carbon transitions, and practical recommendations underscored our
collective determination to effect actionable change. As the conference drew to a close,
we took a moment to reflect on the wealth of knowledge acquired and the relationships
forged, paving the way for a continued journey towards a resilient and sustainable
tomorrow.
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We're thrilled to share the latest
developments from our final meeting in
Athens, Greece, which took place on
February 7th 2024, where the Erasmus+
REBUILT project reached its concluding
stages. Together, we discussed the
remaining steps and outlined our to-do
list as we approach the project's
conclusion. With enthusiastic
participation and collaborative spirit, we
are poised to successfully wrap up the
project, achieving our goals and paving
the way for future endeavors. Stay tuned
for more updates as we embark on this
exciting journey towards completion!
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REBUILT Course Will Remain Available
on MOOC Platform!
As we approach the conclusion of our
project, we invite you to continue being a
part of the REBUILT story. We're delighted
to announce that the "REBUILT:
Reengineering Business Under Climate
Changes" course remains accessible on
the MOOC platform. This means that
entrepreneurs, students, and anyone
interested in sustainable business
practices can still enroll in this innovative
course to gain valuable insights and skills
for navigating business challenges in a
changing climate. Feel free to enroll now
at https://learning.rebuilt-project.eu/.


